
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

          
   

         

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Decision:  Correspondence from ACAT – Improving Safety and Accessibility When Moving 
Between Subway Train and Platform 

The Board referred this item to staff to report back on findings and progress to-date. 


